St. Paul's Episcopal Church February 13, 2016, Vestry Meeting Minutes Highlights

The following are highlights of the February 13, 2016, Vestry Meeting minutes. This brief meeting was held as part of the Vestry retreat.

The Memorials Committee allocated \$5,000 from their funds for computers in the Kids' Café program. The committee also allocated \$6,000 for upgrades for the audio visual equipment in the Youth Room and \$11,690 for upgrades to the video streaming and sound for the Choir Room. The Vestry approved all the allocations.

A new Preschool Search Committee has been formed. The new committee members are The Rev. D. Dixon Kinser, Sally Shore, Jonathan Blanco, Julie Smith, Missy Butler, Abby Plonk and the Rev. Lauren A. Villemuer-Drenth. This committee is in charge of finding a new preschool director to replace the retiring Judy Ingram. The hope is to have someone in that position by September.